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NOTICE OF AWARD 

11 March 2017 

MGEN. GERARDO T. LAYUG, AFP (RET) 
Vice President 
Lockheed Global Security Services, Inc. 
EU State Tower, 30 Quezon Avenue 
Quezon City 

Dear MGEN. Layug: 

We are pleased to notify you that your bid for the Supply of Security Services for 
the Insurance Commission and its Premises (Project Reference No. 2016-09--
291) in the amount of Six Million Fifty Thousand One Hundred Seventy Pesos and 
Sixty-Six Centavos (Php 6,050,170.66) inclusive of 12% VAT, is accepted. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in 
the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Insurance Commission do 
the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat. 

Thank you. 

Very trul 	rS , 

DENN B. FUNA 
Insurance Commissioner 

ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME: 

The undersigned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter into 
contract with the Insurance Commission for the above requirement. 

We shall be posting the performance security and transmit the same to IC. 

MGEN GEZ  
(4 

 T. LAYUGe 
Vice eside 
Date: 	r1 	(A" 2-0 (  
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